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O/o the Deputy Director Elementary Education.
Kangra at Dharamshala.

Dated -----Dharamshala-176215 ‘2o -07-2019.
To
1. All the Principals/ Headmasters,
Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools & Private Schools of Distt. Kangra, H. P.
2. All the Block Elementary Education Officer,
Distt. Kangra, H.P.
Subject:- Regarding updation of details in NSP of Nodal Officer at District and Institute
level.
Sir,

With reference to the Director of Elementary Education H.P. Shimla, letter No.-
EDN-H(Ele) (4)1/2013( Pre-Matric Minority Community) dated 06 July 2019, on the subject

cited above,

In this context, it is stated that the Ministry of Minority Affairs, is implementing
the Pre-Matric scholarship scheme for the educational empowerment of children belonging to the
six notified Minority comm;mities of the country and an afford to make the portal more secure
and avoid frauds. It has been inter-alia decided that NIC Delhi will delete the e-mail ids and
mobile number of all institutes currently registered in NSP and thereafter all institutes Nodal
officers are requested to re-verify credentials for academic year 2019-20. In order to facilitate the
process details (VIZ name, mobile number and email id) of every institute for Pre-Matric

Scholarship is requested to be updated on the portal.

In view of the above you are directed to update the Nodal officer detail on the

NSP and send the same information to this office for office record.

This may be treated as most urgent and time bound.
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Deput)?D‘rrector Elementary Education
(K Kangra at Dharamshala.
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